
 
Morning Humor 
I asked my phone, "Siri, why am I so bad with women?" 
She said, "I'm Alexa you moron." 
 
Here's a little tip from me to you as an experienced traveler. Wake-
up calls are the worst way to wake up. The phone rings, it's loud 
and you can't turn it down.  I leave the number of the room next to 
me. It just rings very quietly and you hear a guy yell, "Why are you 
calling me?"  Then I get up and take a shower. It's great. 
 
Little Johnny asks the teacher, “Mrs Roberts, can I be punished for 
something I haven’t done?”  Mrs Roberts is shocked, “Of course 
not, Johnny, that would be very unfair.”  Little Johnny is relieved, 
“Okay, Mrs Roberts, good to know. By the way, I didn't do my 
homework last night." 
 
At a local gun show two guys were bragging about their wife's 
abilities.  "My wife's a fine shot. She can hit a dollar every time." 
"That's nothing. My wife goes through my trousers and never 
misses a dime." 
 
Mother: I think our son is going to be an astronaut. 
Father: What makes you think that? 
Mother: I spoke to his teacher today. She said he is taking up space. 
 
What is it called when a chameleon can't change its colors 
anymore?  A reptile dysfunction. 
 
A donkey had an IQ of 186. He had no friends at all though... 
Because even in the animal kingdom, nobody likes a smart-ass! 
 
Two women archaeologists are down in Mexico excavating an 
ancient Mayan burial ground looking for some remains to take back 
to their museum.Unfortunately, everything they run across is badly 
decomposed. One of the two says, "We don't seem to be having 
much luck."  The other replies, "Keep on digging, honey, a good 
Mayan is hard to find!" 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Meet our new PNW District Secretary, Delanie Delimont, who fills 
the spot recently held by Ed Lutrell.  The PNWs first ever female 
secretary sounds like a good choice.  The PNW has a short 
youtube video where she does an introduction.  Check her out.
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Suddenly, a tiny yet b 

 

eautiful fairy appeared on their table.  

She said, 'For being such an 

exemplary married couple and for 

being to each other for all this 

time, I will grant you each a wish.'  

 

Winthrop Club 
      Pop 31 
     Welcome 



Meeting Schedule 
 

Meetings will be by Zoom.  Watch for Ray Peterson’s email on 
how to connect.  Next meeting will be Nov 17.  Watch your email 

for news on Christmas at the End of the Road and other 
traditional activities. 

 
 

My son, Eric, a Liberty Bell graduate has been watching our 
school district and comparing it with the school districts of the 
Palouse as the world deals with the pandemic.  His respect for 
Kiwanis member and Superintendent Tom Venable is right up 
there.  Some of the things available for our students are amazing 
and don’t appear on every schools curricula.  Here are some 
examples: 
 
 

 
Here students from Mr. Southworth’s Construction and Design 
class practice framing.  Real skills with real equipment and 
training to make work.  Amazing. 
 
 
 
 

 
Sometimes the between towns location of Liberty Bell makes it 
inconvenient to participate in all activities but there are 
advantages as well.  Pictured is the campus mountain bike + 
running + hiking + cross country skiing trail nearly completed by 
a group of students, parents and community partners.  What an 
asset to the school. 
 
The school district and LBHS does a great job of using social 
media to keep the community up to date on what is happening.  
These examples are just two of many things making our 
educational system special. 
 
The next time you encounter Tom Venable or Colby Carpenter 
tell them that their efforts are appreciated and tell Colby that you 
can get him a real deal on a years’ membership in Kiwanis. 
 

 
Hang in there 
 
Christmas at the End of the Road will have its great Fireworks 
display.  Just don’t stand in the four-way stop next to your 
friends without a mask. 
 
Neighbors helping Neighbors will be happening and will need 
volunteers.  Manger Mall might need muscle too. 


